
Enforcement Advisory Council 
Solid Waste Management Through Partnership 

January 7, 2021 

Mark de Bie, Deputy Director 
Waste Management, Compliance, and Mitigation Division 
Department of Resources, Recycling and Recovery 
P.O. Box 4025 
Sacramento, CA 95812-4025 

Subject: Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2020-03 
Selection of Jeffrey Marshall as Recipient of the 2019 Ralph Hunter Memorial Award 

Dear Mr. de Bie: 

On December 9, 2020, the Enforcement Advisory Council (EAC) confirmed the selection of Jeffrey 
Marshall as the recipient of the 2019 Ralph Hunter Memorial Award. 

Mr. Marshall showed exceptional accomplishments in multiple areas of solid waste and will be honored 
with a plaque and his name will be placed on the CalRecycle virtual wall. The formal presentation of this 
award to Mr. Marshall will be completed at the upcoming 2021 LENCalRecycle Technical Training Series. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (858) 692-0895 or mike.condon@sdcounty.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Enforcement Advisory Council 

cc: EAC Members 
Martin Perez, CalRecycle 
Paulina Lawrence, CalRecycle 
Christine Sosko, CCDEH Solid Waste Policy Committee 
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